
 

Newsletter March 2023 

 

• This morning our entertainment is Country singer John Grant. This will be 

followed by the Buddies Sensory Stroll, a 30 minute walk around the village 

led by Ann, David and Mary Jane. 

 

• Happy Birthday this month to Michael Smith, Angela Hewitt, Doreen Hewett, 

Susan Key, Hazel Holman, Kate Burgess and Sue Hempsall. 

 

• Lincolnshire Police have asked us to make you all aware of a new scam. An 

elderly person received a call from a fraudster purporting to be a DC Alan 

Riley from Lincolnshire Police. She was told by him that he had an employee 

from Lloyds Bank in custody who he believed is stealing money. The victim 

was tricked into buying gold bullion and sadly the victim lost money to the 

fraudster. Police Officers never ask for money or your bank card details. 

 

• We have a supply of Radar keys for disabled toilets, if you would like one 

please see June. 

 

• If you would like a ticket for our Fish and Chip lunch on Thursday 30th March 

please see Ruth. Meet at 11.45 for 12.00pm lunch.  

 

• On the 16th March it’s the popular singing duo Nigel and Teri. 

 

• Next month on Thursday 6th April it’s our BIG BIRTHDAY PARTY. We have a 

superb singer to entertain us, plus there will be Cake!  – a morning not to be 

missed! 

 

•  On the 20th April we have Bingo, followed by singer Jerome, a fun packed 

morning to look forward to. 

 

• Thought for the month – 

 

If you feel like doing some work, sit down and wait…….. 

The feeling does go away.   


